CITY COUNCIL

City and County of Denver

Denver City Council City and County Building 1437 Bannock Street, Room 451 Denver, Colorado 80202 720-865-9534



Paula E. Sandoval Councilwoman, District One District Office 2727 Bryant Street, Suite 200 Denver, Colorado 80211 Phone: 303-458-4792 Fax: 303-458-4791 Paula.Sandoval@denvergov.org

May 11, 2011

Chris Nevitt, City Council President
Peggy Lehmann, City Council President Pro Tem
City & County Building
Room 451
Denver, CO 80202

Dear Chris and Peggy,

I hereby resign my City Council District One seat effective June 1, 2011 due to my husband's illness. I am finding his care during his treatment requiring more and more of my time. I find it increasingly difficult to divide my time between council duties and the care my husband requires. I also wish to spend more quality time with my husband in the coming days given the uncertain outcome of the treatment he is currently receiving.

I have enjoyed my time on council. I thank all of my colleagues, council staff, my aides Rita Contreras and Pat Defa, Mayor Vidal and former Mayor Hickenlooper. I have had the wonderful opportunity to interact with many city agencies. I especially want to thank the dedicated city employees that I have come to know and appreciate. Finally I want to thank the residents of Council District One for giving me the honor of representing them on Denver City Council this past year.

Sincerely,

Paula E. Sandoval

Councilwoman District 1

cc. Lauri Dannemiller, Staff Director David Broadwell, City Attorney Denver City Council Members